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Dear Parents 

 
As a longer than usual spring term comes to a close we look forward to the warmer 
summer months and a lovely break over Easter.  As ever, the last few weeks in school 

have been full of fun and exciting learning opportunities for all the children.  We are 
regularly uploading photos and information about school life on our ‘News’ section of the 

school website. Please do take a look to keep up to date about school life, and please do 
give us your feedback.   
 

Golden Learning Opportunities 
Thank you to all the adults who provided a fantastic range of G.L.O. activities again this 

year.  G.L.O afternoons are really valued by the children who gain so much from working 
in small groups.  It is always a delight to see new skills gained and so much achieved in 
a short space of time. Below is a glimpse of some of the children’s achievements over 

the past few weeks.   

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Grounds Morning 
Thank you also to all the families that attended our Spring Grounds morning. So much is 
achieved through these mornings thanks to the generosity of all those who support the 

school in giving their time and skills to improve our learning environment for the 
children.  The construction of our new pergola is well underway and will hopefully be 

completed over the Easter Holiday. Thank you to all those involved.   
 
Attendance  

Congratulations to Robin and Pheasant Classes who both have had 97.8% attendance 
during this term.  
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Summer Termly overview Meetings and Parent Drop Ins 
As always our first ‘Drop in’ of the term will be termly overview meetings when 

each teacher will outline the learning opportunities they have planned for the term 
ahead. The termly overview meeting for each class is as follows: 

Monday 24th April   Pheasant Class 
Tuesday 25th April   Wren and Robin Class (held in Robin Classroom) 
Wednesday 26th April  Woodpecker Class 

All Drop Ins for every class will continue to take place on a Tuesday after school. 
 

School Clubs 
As always we have a good number of clubs planned for after Easter, details of 
which will follow at the very start of the new term.   

 
Easter Service 

Please remember you are all warmly invited to our Easter Service on Friday 7th April 
at 1:30pm at St Nicholas Church.  The service is expected to last approximately 1 
hour and parents attending the service are welcome to collect their children from 

school straight after the service. 
 

Key Future dates for your diary 

Easter Holidays  Friday 7th April - Friday 21st April 
Start of Summer Term Monday 24th April 

Monday 24th April  Year 2 parents SATS information meeting 
Wednesday 3rd May  Year 1 parents Phonics information meeting 

8th – 12th May   Year 6 National Curriculum Test Week 
22nd – 26th May  Years 2 assessment week 
Monday 5th June  Class photos 

12th – 16th June   Year 1 phonics check 
Friday 9th June  Lavant’s Got Talent night 

Friday 23rd June   Year 6 Leavers Service at the Cathedral 
Saturday 17th June  Lavant Village Fete 
Wednesday 21st June School Sports Day 

Thursday 22nd June  School Sports Day (reserve date) 
26th – 30th June   Year 6 Bike ability week 

Tuesday 4th July  GAS Schools Sports Day (Named Children only) 
Friday 7th July   proposed summer Production and Social (TBC)  

Friday 21st July  Leavers service at school 
Friday 21st July  Children break up for summer holidays 

Monday 24th & Tuesday 25th July  INSET Days 

 
On behalf of all the staff, I thank you all for your continued support this term. 

 
Wishing you all a fun and relaxing Easter break 

 

 
 

 
Adrian King 

  ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you have any ideas or additional suggestions for our school please feel free to complete 

the slip below and return to the school office at your convenience     

 

Name: 

Comment: 


